
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM SANTA 

Hi Boys and Girls,  

I believe some of you are worried that I might 

not make it to your home this Christmas Eve 

due to the Covid virus. Please don't worry, I 

have clearance from every country.  My 

reindeers and myself are all fit, well and ready! 

Due to all the restrictions in the workplace, 

some of my elves have not been able to work.  

Sadly, we also cannot get all of the materials 

needed to produce all of the toys you have 

asked for. We are working as hard as we can but 

some toys will not be ready. If you do not get 

everything you have asked for it is not because 

you have not been very good, in fact you have 

all behaved excellently during these tough 

times. It is because, unfortunately, I just cannot 

have them all made by Christmas.  Some of you 

may get what you asked for but if your sister, 

brother or friend do not then please be kind to 

them as I know they will be disappointed. 

Everyone will get presents and if it’s not exactly 

what you asked for, I do hope you understand.  

Stay safe, keep up the good work and make sure 

you are all asleep on Christmas Eve so that you 

won't see me! Tell your 

Mum and Dad to share 

this with their friends so 

every child knows I will 

be at their home for 

Christmas.  

Love and best wishes,  

Santa Claus  

The North Pole 

DATE 6.11.2020 

 - REPORTS - 

Reports will be sent home tonight.  These have 

been put into envelopes for 24 hours to reduce 

transmission.  There is one report per child and 

each one has a section to return if there are any 

parental comments or concerns.  If these can be 

sent back to school in the envelope and we will 

keep them for 24 hours before opening them.  

Thank you to the staff for completing these, as I 

am sure they’d have much preferred a parents’ 

evening to share your children’s work and to 

discuss their settling in period. 

Attendance Raffle 

The winner of the attendance raffle is  

Beau in Reception. 

Keep up the good attendance.  There were 

96 children in the raffle this half term.   

Got to be in it, to win it! 

 

CGP Books 

These are live on ParentPay—the last day 

to order is Monday 9th so these can be 

delivered as soon as possible. 


